
THE INSTITUTE FOR ADVANCED STUDY 

PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 08540

SCHOOL OF HISTORICAL STUDIES May 18, 1973
Professor Jale inan 
Ehram Yokuşu No. 3 
Bebek- İstanbul 
Turkey

Dear Professor inan:

I am happy to inform you that the Institute will 
make available to you the sum of $7500 to enable you 
to spend the academic year 1973/74 at PrinceLon ın the 
study of the ancient sculpture from your excavations in 
Turkey. Conditions for such research are, I believe, 
favorable: there are good libraries, interested colleagues 
and large collections of ancient sculpture within easy 
reach.

My colleagues and I look forward very much to 
your coming.

Yours sincerely,sincerely,

Homer A. Thompson
Professor (Classical Archaeology)
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